
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 5, 2021  

To: House Committee on Economic Development and Prosperity; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [HB 2665]...Let the Port Orford Cannery project, "Sleep with the fishes." 

You don't know what you are doing with our lottery money. 

In [HB 2173] you take away the Counties' Economic Development lottery money to fund Regional Solutions. 

But,  you want to appropriate some of this money on the Port Orford Cannery project. 

Are you, "Robbing Peter to pay Paul" with reference to [HB 2173] and [HB 2665]? 

No. You're robbing the taxpayer's of your fiduciary responsibilities. 

You should be saving as much of our lottery money as possible for shortfalls in General Fund revenues. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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